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Welcome. 
 
It has been an interesting past 12 months serving as the ROCA President. ROCA 
was established in 1898 and has provided an ongoing link for the thousands of 
men and women who have studied at or have been associated 





Mark Rodda is the agricultural representative on the Alumni Council and Mark 
continues to provide a voice for agricultural graduates and ROCA with the 
University of Adelaide. Thankyou Mark for your commitment to this in addition 
to your time on the ROCA Committee. 
For the third year running we secured Alumni sponsorship for a social media 
campaign.  Thankyou to Kate Forrest for preparing this grant submission. This 
campaign will again feature Roseworthy graduates who have excelled in their 
fields, with the aim to increasing ROCA membership through social media. 
We 



time-poor volunteers, ROCA currently relies on the assistance of the University 
of Adelaide to help administer the organization and thanks them for this help. As 
always, we welcome new Committee members to help us stay as independent as 
possible. 


